

April 24, 2013

Mr. Lynn Crawford Sons of Confederate Veterans, Camp 1708 1230 Leisure World Mesa, AZ 85206

Dear Mr. Crawford,

On behalf of the staff and your fellow patrons of the Library of Virginia, thank you for your recent donation of \$25.00, received on 4/16/2013. Your gift will go directly to help the Library of Virginia Foundation support the Library's vision of inspiring learning, igniting imagination, creating possibilities, encouraging understanding, and engaging Virginia's past to empower its future.

Since 1823 the Library of Virginia has existed to collect, protect and make available the books, documents, and stories that chronicle our shared history and culture. The Library Foundation assists in this mission by providing funding for the acquisition of new titles, conservation of cultural treasures, producing inspiring educational programs and much, much more. This is only possible because of thoughtful contributions from people like you. Thank you.

The Library of Virginia Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization and with this letter informs you that the entire amount of your gift qualifies as a tax-deductible contribution. Please keep this written acknowledgment of your donation for your personal records.

Again, we thank you for your support and hope that we will see you at the Library of Virginia soon!

/ Whice you For your GITT

Cordially,

Dan Stackhouse

Director of Development

Foundation Board of Directors

Stephie G. Broadwater *President* Isle of Wight

Christopher Marston Vice President Alexandria

R. Lee Stephens, Jr. Treasurer Lancaster

Lucia Anna (Pia) Trigiani Alexandria

John Mason Antrim Henrico

Cynthia V. Bailey Richmond

Kate Duval Goochland

Mark Emblidge Richmond

Kirkland M. Kelley Norfolk

Dean King Richmond

Marc Leepson Loudoun

Keith Miller Petersburg

Anna Moser Fauquier

Jan Neuharth

Hugo Owens, Jr. Chesapeake

Christopher Peace Hanover

Steve Rogers Henrico

Carole Weinstein Richmond

W. Bruce Wingo Richmond

Sandra Treadway Librarian of Virginia

Mary Beth McIntire Executive Director

800 East Broad Street Richmond, Virginia 23219

www.lva.virginia.gov

804.692.3900 phone 804.692.3812 fax 804.692.3976 v/tty